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PRESS RELEASE 

Gulf Blvd Closed Due to Gas Line Damage 
 

Due to a damaged gas line, Gulf Blvd is closed to all traffic between 14th and 16th AVE. 

Traffic is being rerouted to 1st ST. 
 

Representatives from Pinellas Suncoast Fire and Rescue and Pinellas County Sheriff’s 

Office are on scene and have issued the necessary evacuations in the area.  
 

Clearwater Gas is also on scene and has begun necessary repairs to the damaged line. 
 

Please avoid the area. 
 

The City will issue updates as we receive them via Text My Gov, the City’s website and 

Facebook pages. 
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